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rJ\ \....- President Gerald R. Ford 
The White House 
Washington, D.C. 20210 !dj 
Dear Jerry: 

I'm sorry I won't be able to attend the luncheon with 
you and Henry on Saturday, but because of previous obliga­
tions, I will be tied up. Maybe we'll make it again some 
other day. 
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Sincerely, 

EDWARD J. DEBARTOLO CORPORATION 
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CARL PENNINGTON / 
PRESIDENT 
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